
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am pleased to announce that Paula Dobozin is our new Outside Salesperson for G-Tech Bus 

Parts in our Western NY territory. Paula is a Buffalo, New York native, a great fit to service the 

demands of the western territory. Paula comes to us from Zep Inc with over 20 years of territory 

sales experience. Previously, she was with Ameripride Services for over 4 years. In both roles, 

Paula successfully managed many accounts over a large geographic territory. Paula’s approach is 

proactive, and she enjoys having a strong working relationship with her customers. We are all 

confident that Paula will take on her new responsibilities with the same enthusiasm and 

professionalism. 

 

Outside of work, Paula enjoys going to the gym and yoga. Paula loves to be with her puppy 

Teddy as well as friends and family.  

 

Feel free to reach out to Paula via email @ pdobozin@newyorkbussales.com or call her cell, 

716-799-7383 and she will be happy to answer any questions you might have. 

 

 

 

 

 

Steve Quintal 

Parts Sales Manager 

Cell:         315-427-2647 

Email:      squintal@newyorkbussales.com 

  

7765 Lakeport Rd, Chittenango, NY 13037 

888-26-PARTS 

Rochester – Syracuse – Albany – North Branford CT 
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